
 

 
 

 

 

 
REDINGTON FROGNAL ASSOCIATION 

Umbrella body for residents groups in the Redington Frognal Conservation Area 

 
Mr. J. Lawlor 
Planning Solutions Team     16 May 2019 
 
Dear Mr. Lawlor, 
 
Planning application 2019/1908/P:  59 Redington Road 
 
Redington Frognal Association would like to object to the application. 
 
Metal gates are not an appropriate boundary treatment for the Redington Frognal 
Conservation Area and the removal of the low brick wall is contrary to: 
 

 Redington Frognal Guideline RF 9 “The Council will resist any further loss of front 
boundary walls and conversion of front gardens into hard standing areas.” 

 Local Plan policy 10.21. 
 
The photo below shows the low boundary wall, with planting behind, which is  a typical 
Redington Frognal  boundary treatment.  Its replacement by metal gates would  cause 
considerable harm to the streetscape. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Nancy Mayo 

Secretary 


